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January 2019 HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

CLARK MEADOWS 
MESSENGER 

Clark Meadows “Gives Back” 
 

Tis the Season to Give Back to our 
Community and Clark Meadows 

Residents took part by: 
Baking 16 pies for Gleaners 

 Kitchen for their Thanksgiving 
Meal they served and we ended the 

year by working with the  
“Blue Star Mother’s” from the VA 
by adopting a soldier, and his two 

children - to help make their  
Christmas a little merrier. 

A Very Heartfelt Thank You 
To all our residents that took the 
time to help with these projects. 

The Wrapping Party was the best! 
  

JANUARY BIRTHDAYS: 

 

3-ISABEL POTTER 

4– JANE FARRELL 

18 ~ PAT ROLFSEN 

20-RUTH BUNDY 

28-KAREN SEYMOUR 

CLARK MEADOWS ELVES GETTING 
READY TO HOST  

THE GINGERBREAD CONTEST! 

STUDENTS FROM THE CANANDAIGUA  
PRIMARY SCHOOL PRESENTING CARDS  TO OUR 
RESIDENTS AFTER THEIR CAROLING. 
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THE STAFF AT CLARK MEADOWS 
SURPRISED THE “MEADOWLARKS” 
BY PROCESSING IN AND SINGING 

FOR THEM: 
“GO TELL IT ON THE MOUNTAIN” 
IT WAS A WONDROUS SIGHT TO 
SEE -STAFF MEMBERS TAKING 

PART IN THE CONCERT. 
A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU TO 
ALL OF YOU FOR PARTICIPATING. 

Below:  Associate and Resident  
Christmas Party.  Fun, Friends, 
Family And Great goodies… 
A Very Merry Christmas To All!! JODY WITH THE USA  

BALLROOM DANCERS…  
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WHAT’S THE  “BUZZ” At Clark  Meadows    
So BIZZZZZY at Holiday Time!! 

BAKING 
& 

WRAPPING 

CREATING  
& 

PAINTING 
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HAVE YOU MADE YOUR  
  NEW YEARS RESOLUTION?? 

Corinne & Ellie 
Won the  

Christmas Bears 
At the  

Clark Meadows 
Resident 

Christmas Party! 

OUR BEAUTIFUL CHRISTMAS 
         MEMORIES TREE… 
                   SET UP IN THE CLARK MEADOWS LOBBY 
                              TAKE SOME TIME TO READ THEM! 


